

## **ACYOA OCTOBER Newsletter**

This is a monthly update on St John's ACYOA news.

## **CONGRATS LISA!**

Lisa Mardigian was honored by the Orthodox Youth Athletic Association on Saturday, Sept 25, 2010. As one of the Hall of Fame inductees, Lisa was recognized for all her work with the OYAA and with St. John's basketball program.

## **ACYOA BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT**

The ACYOA hosted a high school basketball tournament at St. John's during the church festival. Four teams participated, and St. John's defeated the AGBU team from Toronto to win the championship.

ITS THAT TIME AGAIN
NOVEMBER DANCE 2010,
SATURDAY, NOV 27<sup>th</sup>
Contact if you are interested in
helping:
Karen Dardarian
(248)802-2856

LOOKING AHEAD!
NATIONAL RETREAT
WEEKEND OF MARCH 25th
MARK YOUR CALENDERS

Upcoming EVENTS
Halloween Theme
Kef Klub
October 15th

Kef Klub at St John's

We are hosting the monthly event at church. There will be food and games for all ages. Come help and out and have a good time!

Contact if you are interested in helping: Harry Kezelian – (248)719-2600

Email the ACYOA: detroitacyoa@gmail.com

Member Registration: \$10.00 Donation Mail to Kelly Callan: 670 Troyvally Troy, MI 48098		
Name		
Address		
Phone:		
E-mail:	@	